

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 11th September 2015

Dates For Your Diary

Friday 11th September Year 6 Bikeability starts

Monday 14th September After School Clubs Start

Tuesday 22nd September Class 3 Low Barnes Trip

Friday 25th September Macmillan Coffee Morning 9.00 a.m.

Friday 2nd October Class 1 trip to Bishop Auckland Fire Station

Wednesday 7th October Class 2 Museum of Archaeology Visit

Friday 23rd October Break up for Half Term

Monday 2nd November Back to School

Class 3 Trip

On Tuesday 22nd September, Class 3 will be visiting Hedley Hope Fell and Low Barnes as part of their Science topic on Habitats. They will need to wear suitable outdoor clothing, not school uniform, as well as a waterproof coat and wellingtons. We will leave school just after 9.00 a.m. and will be back in time for children to be picked up at the usual time. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch if they have not ordered one from school. Please do not send a packed lunch from home if you have ordered one from school as you will still be charged £1.95.

<mark>አኢኢኢኢኢኢኢኢኢ</mark> Clubs This Term

Our clubs this half term will start on Monday 14th September and are to be held on the following days.

Monday - Dance

Tuesday - Sports Club

Wednesday - Minecraft and Football

If you would like your child to take part in any of these clubs, please fill in the clubs letter which was sent home earlier this week and return it to school. Minecraft Club is full.

Thank you.

Pupils Of The Week

Class 1 Joel Carline

Class 2 Sienna Cunningham

Class 3 Jessica Whitaker

Well done to you all!





SCBU Fundraiser

A fundraising event is taking place on
Saturday 12th September at the Parish
Hall, Evenwood (opposite the Randolph
Centre). There will be activities for all the
family from 1 pm to 4pm, including Bouncy
Castle, Exotic Animals and Stalls. The
proceeds will go to the Special Care Baby
Unit at Darlington Hospital.

Top Table

All of our reception children have behaved so well at lunch times this week that they got to sit on our top table. Lilly Appleby, Lily Bainbridge, Charlie Geddes, Riley-Jay Harker, Amy Linsley, Alfie Moralee and Henry Staermose-Johnson all enjoyed their meal with table cloth, napkins, table decoration and juice. We have taken a photograph of them and if any Reception parents would like a copy, please contact Mrs. Webb at school or on 01388 832411.

School Lunch

If pupils would like to change from school dinners to packed lunch, or from packed lunch to school dinners, could they please do so at the beginning of Half Term. This enables our kitchen staff to order the correct amount of food. Please send a note into school at the end of the previous half term to let us know if they intend to change. Thank you.

School Information

Telephone No: 01388 832411 Fax No: 01388 835593

Email Address: ramshaw@durhamlearning.net Website: www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk